
From: Mitre-Ramirez, Norma
To: Planning Commission Comments
Cc: !City Clerk
Subject: FW: Planning Commission - 920 North Louise Street
Date: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 3:38:23 PM

Good Afternoon,

Our office has received comments for your review and consideration.

Respectfully,

Norma Mitre | Assistant Clerk of the Council
Clerk of the Council Office | 20 Civic Center Plaza | Santa Ana, CA 92701
P: 714-647-6520 | F: 714-6476956 |nmitre@santa-ana.org

-----Original Message-----
From: Tmichalski73 <tmichalski73@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 8:01 PM
To: eComment <ecomment@santa-ana.org>
Subject: Planning Commission - 920 North Louise Street

Dear Ms. Bernal and Santa Ana Planning Commission members,

My name is Anthony Michalski and I live directly across from 920 North Louise Street <x-apple-data-detectors://0>
. I am contacting you to express my support of the Clem-Koentopp House being approved for the Historic
Preservation Agreement and placement/categorization in the Santa Ana Register of Historical Properties as Key.  

The home is a beautiful example of the historic architecture and style that makes Santa Ana a wonderfully distinct
city and its neighborhoods a spectacular place to live. The home is well preserved and cared for, has historical value
and significance, and is one of the treasures of Washington Square neighborhood.   For these reasons, I support this
application and urge you to approve it. 

Regards,

Anthony

Anthony MichalskI
917 North Louise Street <x-apple-data-detectors://1> Santa Ana, CA 92703 <x-apple-data-detectors://1> 
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